District N1 Leo Report

Feb,23 2014

At present, our district Leo situation has unchanged. Many unsuccessful attempts
been made to make the Greater Moncton Leos Club move forward but it seems
that the choices available ,at least in Riverview, are so many that parents have to
place a limit on what their children choose to become involved in. One last
attempt will take place at the Riverview High School, hopefully in the first week in
March.

Portage Atlantic Leos are very involved into the community, as well as their
assistance to their sponsoring club, which is Sussex Lions Club.

Will your club be our next sponsor of a Leo Club?
Respectively submitted
Lion Reg House

District N1 Leo Chair



